
 
 

For urgent enquiries or complaints about construction activities, call our 24-hour 

construction response line on 0401 096 484 or email honeysuckle@robsoncivil.com.au 

 

COTTAGE CREEK BRIDGE WORKS BETWEEN 8 APRIL AND 31 OCTOBER 2020 

3 April 2020 

 

The urban renewal of Honeysuckle is a signature project for Hunter and Central Coast Development 

Corporation (HCCDC).  Honeysuckle is changing and with new open space areas alongside 

residential, commercial and entertainment precincts, it is essential there is easy access for cars, bikes 

and pedestrians along the length of Honeysuckle Drive.  

Robson Civil Projects is working on behalf of HCCDC to realign Honeysuckle Drive between Hannell 

Street and Steel Street to improve traffic flow through the area.  

Cottage Creek Bridge will be replaced in the coming months to reduce flooding risk.  

Demolition and piling work on the existing bridge will occur between 8 April and 30 May 2020 

during standard construction hours. Bridge construction work will then continue through to the 

end of October 2020. 

Work for bridge demolition and piling will include:  

> Saw cutting, jackhammering and the use of heavy machinery to demolish the bridge 
deck and abutments. 

> Piling works to establish foundations for the new bridge. 
 

When will work take place? 

 

Most activity will be carried out from 7am until 6pm Monday to Friday and Saturday from 8am to 

3pm, weather permitting.  

 

What equipment will be used? 

 

Equipment will include, but is not limited to haulage vehicles, trucks, excavators, piling plant, concrete 

pumps, demolition hammers and crushers, light vehicles, power tools and hand tools. 

 
What to expect during construction 

 

There may be some noise associated with this work. We apologise for the inconvenience and will aim 

to minimise the impact of our work by: 

 

> Turning off equipment when not in use 

> Positioning noisy equipment as far away as possible from residents and businesses. 

 

For all updates and project information visit:   

 

Facebook.com/HoneysuckleNSW 

 

hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle-works 

 

 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

https://www.hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle-works

